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20th June 2025 

Dear Parents, 

As part of our Viking learning we have been reading Cressida Cowell’s ‘How to Train Your 

Dragon’ book in class. The children have been enjoying the story and are re-writing a section as 

part of their English lessons. To coincide with this, we have the opportunity to take the children 

to Cineworld to see the new film – ‘How to Train your Dragon’ which was released on the 9th 

June.  

The trip will take place on Tuesday, 8th July, when we will be travelling to Chichester on the 

school minibus for a 10am showing. We aim to have a picnic lunch afterwards, before returning 

to school in the afternoon. 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch and those who are in receipt of Free School Meals 

can order a packed lunch via Chartwells for this day. 

Children are encouraged to dress in their Viking day costumes again, however, if they choose 

not to, please ensure that they wear their school uniform. 

Cineworld have kindly supplied the tickets for this showing and therefore, we will be asking for 

voluntary contributions of £6 to cover a munch box for each child and the cost of travel.  

In addition, there is an option to purchase a ‘How to Train Your Dragon’ cup. There is an 

additional cost of £8.99 for these, if your child would like one, please pay for this on MCAS. 

Please note, we are unable to select specific designs as this will be dependent on stock at the 

cinema. 

Many thanks. 

Yours sincerely 

Stephanie Mayne 

Maple Class Teacher  
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